
 
Region: USA 
 
Date of change: Early January 2024 
 
Change:  
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

We would like to inform you a new packaging change will be implemented early January 2024 for 

the following part numbers. We will be removing the label that was on each PE bag. 

 

 

• X1005243-LGA2SA10A1 

• X1005244-LWA3SX10A2 

• X1005245-LSA3SA10A2 

• X1005246-4GA1SA03B1 

• X1005246-4GA1SA10A1 

• X1005246-4GA1SA10B2 

• X1005247-GNA1SA10A1 

• X1005247-GNA1SA30A1 

• X1005248-GDA2SA10A2 

• X1005249-LGA2SA10A2 

• X1005323-W3A1SA10A1 

 

 




